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(Good morning Ladies and 
gentlemen).
Iʼm Katsuhiko Hanada, 
District Governor of RI 
District 2830.
First of all, I would like to 
say congratulations about 
hold this District 
Conference organized by 
District 3330.



Jakchai Visutthakul Governor(Sei-san) 
gave me the invitation but unfortunately 
I already have other domestic Rotary 
event on same day, so I couldnʼt 
participate this time.
So, our district Past Governor 
Mr.Takeshige Kudo and his partner Ms. 
Takako participating instead of me.
Ms. Takako is also the district Rotary 
Public Image Chair.



From January 21st to Jun 
23rd, 6 members including 
Mr.Kudo the Past 
Governor and me, visited 
elementary school and 
junior high school of your 
district for took a tour of 
sanitary facilities such as 
water purifier, toilet and so 
on. 



Every children 
welcomed us, 
and they look so 
happy for new 
facilities. 
Thatʼs makes us 
so happy too.



I told the children that our district has a lot 
of snow in winter.
Many of them told us never seen snow.
After long wintertime, snows are melt and 
change into water.
Snows of winter gift us pure water in our 
country.



Snows are not only romantic but 
also snow removal is big burden 
for people live in there.
Thatʼs why we people living in 
snow country know the importance 
of pure water.



One of the 7 priorities of Rotary International, “Water and 
Sanitation” build our friendship.
And we should keep going on.
Local side of Thailand still have children who need help 
for water and sanitation. 
And we want to make them smile.



The friendship with Jakchai Visutthakul Governor(Sei-san) start 
from 2023, we met each other at our District Conference.
I want to keep this friendship go on.
I would like to show my respect for every one of people of District 
3330 and itʼs been a pleasure to be with all of you.



I wish you all have a 
good day.
Today, Iʼm wishing 
your success of your 
District Conference 
from Noto of Ishikawa 
prefecture known as 
big earthquake on Jun 
1st 2024.



Thank you very much!


